## Oasis Woodview Newsletter

Friday 20th October 2023





IN THIS ISSUE

## Principal: Mr Broadfield

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this newsletter finds you well and that you had a fantastic week.

We want to extend our heartfelt thanks to all the parents who joined us at our awards assembly this week. Your support means the world to us! We are immensely proud of the incredible achievements of our students, especially in areas like reading, kindness, and perseverance. Your children's dedication and hard work have truly shone. A big round of applause to all the young readers who received awards this week. Keep turning those pages and exploring new worlds through books!

Compassion and empathy are values we cherish. congratulations to the students who were recognised for their acts of kindness. Your thoughtfulness brightens our school community.

We celebrate the determination and resilience of our young learners who received awards for their perseverance. Keep striving for your goals!

In the spirit of healthy competition, Oak House is currently leading the way in our house competition. Well done to all the students in Oak House! Keep up the great work and teamwork.

A quick reminder that on Monday, our Year 3 students will be participating in the Bikeability project. We're excited for them to enhance their cycling skills and safety awareness.

We kindly ask parents and guardians to continue parking with consideration around the school. The safety of our students is of utmost importance. Let's work together to maintain a safe and orderly drop-off and pick-up zone.

As the week comes to a close, we want to wish everyone a delightful weekend. Spend quality time with your loved ones and create wonderful memories.

Thank you for your ongoing support and involvement in our school community. Together, we make our school a place of learning, growth, and positivity. We look forward to another great week ahead!

Warm regards,

Mr Broadfield

•• •••••••••••••••••••••••••••••



Autumn Term Dates
Half Term Holiday:

Monday 30<sup>th</sup> October to Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> November 2023

Return to School Monday 6th November 2023

School Photographer 30.11.23

**Term Ends:** Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> December 2023

Return to School Monday 8<sup>th</sup> January 2024

Parent Engagements Dates

26.10.23 EYFS Phonics 9am

09.11.23 Y1 Phonics 9am



Follow us on Twitter @oasisacademywoo





An important reminder that we are now a **NUT FREE SCHOOL**. Please can you also remember this when sending in any birthday treats for a class for your childs birthday, please send fruit instead of sweets and cakes. Thank you for your understanding and co operation.

Reminder Closing Date 31<sup>st</sup> October 2023 Applying for Secondary School (year 7) Closing date: 11.59 pm 31 October 2023

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/20119/school\_admissions/1778/apply\_for\_secondary\_school\_year\_7\_place/5
The following is important advice to maximise your child's chances of securing the school you want.

- 1. Apply for up to six secondary schools, listing them in order of preference. Please note: You don't have to list six schools, but the more schools you list, the better your chances of being offered a place at one of them.
- 2. Consider each school's admissions policies and previous years' application rates to see whether your child is likely to be offered a place. Reflect on the distance, cohort and environment to suit your child.
- 3. Apply before the deadline to avoid disappointment October 31, 2023.

If you require any advice on assistance in completing the online application, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Christmas Jumper Day 2023

in aid of Edwards Trust

Friday 8th December 2023

Wear a Christmas jumper and donate to Edwards Trust bereavement charity.

Edwards Trust is a specialist holistic bereavement charity based in Birmingham, they provide support for families in the west midlands, offering advice, information, support and training for parents, young people and children.

Please see the leaflets posted around school or visit <a href="www.edwardstrust.org.uk">www.edwardstrust.org.uk</a> for further information.

Please use this link to access the free magazine for families with lots of interesting information.

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/fambham\_so2 3\_print/6



Family Q&A Session 23\_24 poster .pdf

Please click on the PDF to

## access information from SEND Birmingham

Don't forget we hold a SEND Surgery every Friday, please make an appointment at the school office if you wish to discuss any SEND matters.